Upcoming Events!

This Week Food Pantry Needs: Our Food Pantry is in need of Peanut butter and Jelly, Pancake Mix and Syrup. If you can drop off your items Monday thru Thursday 9-3 or during church service.

July 28th Mini Golf Scramble: Bridge builders is hosting a mini golf scramble at 6pm at Bat-n-club. Cost is \$15 per player. There are flyers and more info. At the Welcome Center. Contact Pastor Sarah with questions and to sign up.

July 31st Young Adults (18-25 year olds) will be meeting at Putter's Creek in North Muskegon at 6:30pm. Sign up in the Welcome Center or on our website under the Connect Groups tab. Contact Pastor Sarah with questions.

On August 6th, we're meeting at Heritage Landing for Unity Music Festival's free day (4:30-9pm)! Bring your family and a blanket to sit on! Sign-up on our website or talk to Pastor Matt for more

August 10th Serve Fair: Stop by our Serve Fair after each service on August 10th to explore opportunities to use your gifts and get connected in serving.

Aug. 13th: women's ministry will get together at 6:30pm to make prayer Bibles. Bring a Bible you're okay putting sticky notes and highlighting verses in. Refreshments will be provided. Contact Pastor Sarah with any questions.

On August 14th, we're hosting a Nerf Night for teens! From 6-7:30pm, we'll eat pizza and play a bunch of different Nerf games. If you have a Nerf blaster, bring it! If not, we'll have some to use. This is perfect event to bring a friend!

August 17th NYC Info Meeting We're having an informational meeting on to discuss all of the pertinent details for Nazarene Youth Conference. It will be in the youth room after the second service (11:45am-1pm). Sign up in the Welcome Center or on our website.

Sept. 8th: All ages connect group called Eating Around the World will be starting. Each month we will eat at a different non-American food restaurant while learning about the global church and missionaries in the area of the world that the cuisine is from. We will be eating at Curry Kitchen in Muskegon at 6pm. RSVP is mandatory to make sure the restaurant can accommodate us.

Things You Should Know!

Connect Cards can be found in the seat-back pocket in front of you! Please fill it out, take it to the Welcome Center in the Foyer and grab a gift! We want guests to feel welcome and we hope to see you again!

Prayer Requests can be submitted via the website under the Ministries tab. These prayer requests go directly to Pastor Aaron and are confidential.

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the Café. If you are interested in giving above your tithes/offerings, you may do so by putting donations in the box at the back of the sanctuary or by giving online. Please email the church office for more information.

Church Directory App is available now! If you need help accessing it, please contact the church office and we can work on getting you set up!





Further Reflection on 7/27

- 1. What is your best/worst memory of your father? (Or if you are a father what is your best/worst memory of being a father?)
- 2. Read Matthew 6:9-13; Luke 11:2-4
- 3. What jumps out to you from the text?
- 4. How do you think about God as a Father?
- 5. In the prayer the words of Jesus begins with "Our." Why is that important for your faith and the life of the Church?
- 6. To "hallow" is to "hold sacred." Do you hold God's name sacred? If so, how? If not, why?
- 7. Pray the Lord's Prayer each morning this week as you begin each day. Then spend time thinking about the first line "Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name."

Further Reading: The Lord and His Prayer: NT Wright; The Lord's Prayer: William Barclay

Weekly Gatherings:

Sunday Service: 9AM & 10:30AM Kids Service: Sundays Both AM Services Youth Group: Sundays from 6-7:30PM



connectionpointmi.com



Connection Point Church



oconnectionpoint.churchmi



Connection Point Church

Contact us:

Office Phone: 231-773-2812 office@connectionpointmi.com Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9AM-3PM

Lead Pastor - Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com Pastor (Children's) - Holly Hazekamp: holly@connectionpointmi.com Pastor (Youth) - Matthew Spear: matthew@connectionpointmi.com Director of NCRC - Sarah Klassen: sarahk@connectionpointmi.com